
BUS CANCELLATION FOR DECEMBER 23RD, 2022 

 

With the impending blizzard conditions, All Saugeen 

Buses operated by First Nation Transportation 

services are cancelled for tomorrow, December 23, 

2022. Stay safe & Happy Holiday! 

 

Saugeen Education Department 

Janice Mason, Education Clerk 

519-797-2781 ext 1120 

 

Thanks, 

Janice 

 

 


